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Appendix E – public outreach 

The city recognizes that providing an opportunity for review and comment is 

an important part of this plan. Comments will be recorded and, if feasible, 

modifications to the document content and prioritization of improvements 

will be made.  

As part of the plan development process, the city will post the plan document 

on the city’s website shoreviewmn.gov/ADA and the plan will be made 

available for public comment. Additionally, a printed copy of the plan will be 

made available at city hall.  

A link to the plan was also distributed via email to school districts, medical 

facilities, and other public agencies with facilities in the city. The following is a 

list of email contact and the text that was included in the email notice.  

Email contact list  

• Active Living Ramsey Communities 

• Ecumen 

• Midwest Special Services 

• Mounds View School District 

• Ramsey County Community & Economic Development 

• Ramsey County Public Works 

• Shoreview Bikeways & Trails Committee 

• Shoreview Human Rights Commission 

Email notice  

To whom it may concern:  

The City of Shoreview is seeking public input on its draft plan to support accessibility 

for people using its facilities. Feel free to distribute this to your colleagues, or others 

that may find this plan to be of interest. The purpose of this notice is to introduce 

the ADA transition plan to the public and inform those that work in “priority areas” 

related to accessibility about the city’s work thus far. Any comments that you 

provide may be incorporated into the final version of the plan, and help the city 

identify key areas for improvement, including curb ramps and sidewalks/trails.  

If you need a reasonable accommodation, help, or more information please contact 

David Yang, ADA coordinator.  

Thank you for your input,  

City of Shoreview 
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Record of public outreach summary  

No comments received during the three weeks the Plan was open for public 

review.  

  


